

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 4th July

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

BBQ

At time of writing heavy rain is forecast this afternoon and evening. As a result we have decided to take the BBQ inside and although this means we will have less stalls etc I do hope we can rely on your support. The bar will be open and the World Cup match will be shown on the big screen. BBQ food will still be served in the canteen and there will be a number of stalls and craft activities for the children with a July 4th American theme. I hope to see you from 6pm.

School Uniform

Although it is the end of term I would like to remind you all about school uniform as some children are attending school in the wrong attire, particularly footwear. Trainers are permitted at play and lunch but at all other times the children should wear black school shoes. If you are buying new in the summer please purchase such and in the summer months children are permitted to wear polo shirts but only ones with the school logo. Thank you.

Text Service

The new text service we have at school has proved to be a great success. Although we cannot reply it is a good way to pass on general messages to the office, attendance and appointments etc. The number is **07860 005074.**

Violin Concert

A reminder that the concert will take place next Friday at 2.15pm in assembly and you are all welcome to attend. To help prepare Catherine has asked that the children can rehearse in the hall on Monday after school. If they can attend your child can be collected at 4.15pm from the hall.

Irish Dancing

There is no Irish dancing next week, Tuesday 8th July but it will resume the following week.

Yours singerely

M Mountcastle





